
    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
June 27, 2023 
    

West Franklin Boulevard Rehabilitation Project 
 Traffic Advisory 

West 85th Street to West 25th Street 
 (Wards 3 & 15) 

 
New Closer for West 48th Street and West 38th Street 

 
CLEVELAND – Beginning, Monday July 10th, The Perk Company will close Franklin 
Blvd. at the intersections of West 48th Street and West 38th Street. The West 45th street 
intersection will remain open to all traffic. 
 
Electronic message boards and advanced warning signs will be placed to notify the 
motoring public. Detours will be placed at W 50th Street to the West and W 32th Street to 
the East. Traffic will be directed North to Detroit Ave.  

Local access only signs and barricades will be placed at these intersections. Access will 
be maintained for residents at all times. Physical construction will be limited to the 
removal and replacement of intersection pavements at W 48th and W 38th which will be 
closed.  

  
Project Description:  
Work generally consists of resurfacing approximately 2.0 miles of West Franklin Blvd. 
From West 85th St. to West 25th St. Work includes milling of existing asphalt and 
replacement, along with full depth repairs, utility casting adjustments, ADA compliant 
curb ramps and landings, and pavement markings and signage. Work also features 
traffic calming measures including mini-roundabouts at West 74th Street, West 58th 
Street, West 54th Street, West 50th Street, West 48th Street, West 45th Street and West 
38th Street. Additional information is posted on the project website at 
https://westfranklincle.com/. 
 
Construction is to be completed in September 2023. 
  
Questions and Comments: 
Please contact the Ohio Department of Transportation District 12 Public Information 
Office at D12.Public.Information@dot.ohio.gov or 216-584-2005. 

From: Office of the Mayor  
Sarah N. Johnson, Chief Communications Officer 
Office of the Mayor 
(216) 664.4303 



 

Road construction invariably presents hazards to the public.  We urge all 
travelers to use caution in the construction zones. Your safety and the safety of 

our workers are our greatest concern. 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this important public 
improvement project. 

 

 

About the City of Cleveland 

The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents by 
strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity and 
making Cleveland a desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do business. For 
more information on the City of Cleveland, visit online at www.clevelandohio.gov, Twitter 
at @cityofcleveland or Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland 


